
Date:  May 31, 2023 

 

 

To:    Planning Commission 

 

 

From:    Lora Hoggatt, Planning Services Manager 

 

     

Subject:   Planning Commission, June 8, 2023 

  Regarding Agenda Item Nos. 6 & 7:  Postponement of R-2223-

125 and O-2223-38 

 

 
The applicant, Hampton Homes, L.L.C., is requesting to rezone from CO, 

Suburban Office Commercial District, to SPUD, Simple Planned Unit 

Development, and a NORMAN 2025 Land Use Plan Amendment from Office 

Designation to High Density Residential Designation for property at 215 and 229 

N. University Blvd. and has requested postponement to the July 13, 2023 

Planning Commission meeting. The applicant is making changes to their site 

design after further meetings with neighbors.   

 

cc: Jane Hudson, Planning Director 

 


